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High school seniors in an automotive technology
programs and students in automotive technology

programs at community colleges and skills centers are
invited to attend the 2024 Bright Future Career Fair.

Franchise new car and truck dealerships and community
colleges will be present to meet with students to discuss

employment and career opportunities. Attendees will
receive a QR code for information from participating

dealerships and colleges. 2025 Bright Future Scholarship
information will be available. Plus, attendees get free

admission to the Seattle International Auto Show!

2024 Bright
Future

Career Fair

Friday, November 15, 2024
9:30 am - 1:30 pm

Email ckham@wsada.org to
register your school


